
 
 

LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

December 12, 2022 
 
 
 
TOPIC:    Approval of Dickinson Abatement Contingency 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
increased contingency funding for abatement at Dickinson Center in the amount of 
$37,000.  
 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
This recommendation is for an unforeseen asbestos abatement item necessary to the 
environmental work at Dickinson, in preparation for razing the building. Quality 
Environmental Services discovered unknown asbestos in the gymnasium. The cost to 
abate it is higher than the current contingency amount for the project. Quality has 
quoted a “not to exceed” amount for the work. 
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION:  
 
Sinking Fund 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
Attached 
 
PF/ko 


